
An Update from Partners in Partnership (PiP)  

 

Dear HTSS families,  

 

On behalf of the PiP representatives, we wanted to welcome everyone to this 21/22 school year 

and update you on what we do and why.  

 

Each class has at least two members in their class that lead and discuss ways to support and 

raise funds for the school in order to support our children's growth and learning at Holy Trinity 

& St. Silas. We have in the past held Christmas & Summer Fairs, movie nights, bake sales, 

band showcases, bingo nights and many, many more. We are always looking at new ideas and 

new members are always welcome.  

 

Our fundraising is valuable and in the past funds raised have gone towards: 

 

Shakespeare Project                               £5,600  

School trips across years   £1,225  

English Touring Opera – Xmas show  £4,500   

iPads for classrooms    £11,000 
 

Sports Day, Black History Month Art Projects, School library, Purchase Trumpets and 

Trombones for our music program and many more. 

 

This year our fundraising goal is set at £12,000 to support the following school activities that 

support the school’s rich approach to learning and create a unique school experience for our 

children: 

 

Shakespeare Project    £5,600 

School Library Service membership  £3,150 

Curriculum Artwork for the playground £ TBD 

 

Thank you everyone for your support this coming school year. With school budgets ever 

tighter, your support to your PiP reps and activities means that the school can continue to offer 

some of the specialist activities that are a unique and core part of what makes an education at 

Holy Trinity & St Silas so special for our children.  

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Reception: Will & Michelle 

Year 1: Simon & Yohannes 

Year 2: Jonathan, Cordy & Candace 

Year 3: Ema, Tatiana, Sally & Erica 

Year 4: Nadine, Ola & Natasha 

Year 5: Trinh & Sean 

Year 6: James & Glynn 

 


